

Social Media Agreement

It is Charlie Brown's belief that communication between parents and providers is key to building a *trusting* relationship. Any problems or issues parents may have with the care of their child must be reported to the child's teacher and/ On-Site director immediately to be resolved. If the problem is not solved, there will be a meeting set up with the parent, On-Site Director and Executive Director. *A problem cannot be corrected if it is not reported.*

The staff and directors at Charlie Brown work hard to uphold a positive reputation for our business by providing the best care possible however we do realize accidents and mistakes happen. Charlie Brown does not partake in communication on social media sights. Parents who choose to slander, "bash" or communicate a problem with any of our centers on social media sites will not be tolerated. This is grounds for immediate termination of services and possible legal action.

Thank you for understanding that Charlie Brown Preschool and Child Care works hard to be a positive business in our community.

I have read and understand Charlie Brown Preschool and Child Care's policy on communication and the use of social media sites.		
communication and the use of social media sites.		
Parent signature	Date	_